
WANTED 
New Altar Servers 

Sacred Heart of Jesus Church 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are in the fourth – eighth grades  

and are interested in becoming an  

Altar Server  
please come with your parent or guardian  

to an information meeting on  

Wed. Sept. 18th at 7pm in the Church. 


